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Commpete response to ACCC further consultation on FOAS and FTAS service descriptions 

8 March 2024 

Commpete welcomes the ACCC proposal to vary the service descriptions in the FOAS and FTAS 
to include a reference to Session Initiation Protocol (SIP) Interconnection so that it is clear this 
is captured by the service descriptions. This aligns to our previous submissions recommending 
updates to incorporate newer protocols such as SIP to be included. 

 

 
 

 
 

  
 




